
Public Notice 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE LAGUNA COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT 
 COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA, STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

NOTICE OF FIRST AND SECOND PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 
Notice is hereby given that public hearings will be held by the Board of Directors of the Laguna 
County Sanitation District (Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors) on October 11and 
November 1, 2011, at 9:00 a.m. or shortly thereafter, in the Board of Supervisors Hearing Room 
in the Betteravia Government Center at 511 East Lakeside Parkway in Santa Maria and on the 
fourth floor of the County Administration Building at 105 East Anapamu Street in Santa 
Barbara, to take public testimony on the proposed ordinance addressing the regulation of 
regenerating water softeners.  The first hearing will be to hear the information on the matter and 
the second hearing will consider adoption the ordinance. 
 
Any objections or protests to the adoption of the proposed ordinance may be filed with the Clerk 
of the Board of Directors before the public hearings.  The address of the Clerk of the Board is: 
County of Santa Barbara Administration Building, 105 East Anapamu Street, Santa Barbara, 
California, 93101. 
 


